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April was a busy month for us at the Elks Lodge!   

We installed new Officers for the upcoming year as well as  new 

House Committee members.  Thanks many dedicated volunteers, we 

completed some much needed improvements – we now have brand 

new floors in the pool locker room and the kids room next to the 

Lounge! 

I’m sure everyone is as excited as I am about the opening of the 

swimming pool on May 25th.  We have some great events planned for 

Memorial Day Weekend – please stop by and have some fun in the 

sun with us!   

Check out our weekly email blasts to see what else we have in store 

for the month of May.  I look forward to seeing you at the Lodge! 

Finally, congratulations to Greg Domingue for being named our April 

Elk of the Month 

 

Fraternally Yours, 

Tommy Frazier 



Congratulations to Greg Domingue who has been selected

as our April Elk of the Month!

Greg has been a Member of our Lodge for less than a year

and yet he’s already making a big difference. Greg and his

wife Ann, an active member of the Ladies Auxiliary, can

be found at many of our monthly events. When he’s not

enjoying the Lodge, you can usually find him working

in/around the Lodge. He spent hours working on clearing

downed trees and debris as well as pressure washing the

patio and patio furniture in preparation for pool season.

Greg is also a member of the House Committee this year.

It’s great to see a new Member enjoying the Lodge and

also volunteering his time to make it a better place. His

help is much appreciated and I hope you’ll let him know

the next time you see him at the Lodge!

ELK OF THE MONTH







What does it take to get our huge pool area ready 

for summer fun? Our amazing Pool Committee 

works hard every spring to bring this space back 

to life after the cold winter months.  Many 

volunteer hours and materials go into this 

massive annual project and these “Pool Fairies” 

often work late into the evenings to ensure that 

you, our Members and your guests, are able to 

have a safe and fun pool season each year!

THANK YOU POOL COMMITTEE!!
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Gary ‘Hutch’ Hutchins, 5/1

Paige Shrewsbury, 5/1

Erik Baity, 5/2

Demetrios Rizos, 5/2

John Henderson, 5/3

Timothy Thomas, 5/5

David Wolff, 5/5

Robert Gold, 5/6

Fred Lankford III, 5/6

Kenneth Morgan, 5/6

Kent Yocum, 5/8

Brianne West, 5/10

Mark Hinerman, 5/12

Rodney Alexander, 5/13

Barry Collie, 5/13

Richard Pipan, 5/13

Stanley Jarozewski, 5/14

Jeffrey Miller, 5/14

Rusty Pate, 5/14

Shane Stutts, 5/14

Kandace Perryman, 5/15

Dawn Howey, 5/16

Mark Vernon, 5/16

Cindy Webb, 5/18

Charles Cross, 5/19

Greg Nelson, 5/21

Jon Baird, 5/22

Scott Collins, 5/22

Michael Delille, 5/22

April Nichols, 5/22

Ron Stoffel, 5/24

Bradford Mendenhall, 5/25

Kevin Stephenson, 5/25

Lindsay Welch, 5/26

John Abbott, 5/27

Chad Long, 5/27

Shane Wright, 5/27

Tommy Frazier, 5/30

Jeffery Jones, 5/30

Brian Moore, 5/31

Clark Pierce, 5/31

Rebecca Sagen, 5/31
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